
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are starting a new unit this 
week. The “long a” sound will be practiced 
through spelling (ai, ay, ea, ey, eigh); the 
Spelling Test will be on Friday! Please 
practice with your kiddos at home!  
MATH:  
   *Adding Two-Digit Numbers to One-Digit 
     Numbers  (28+6=34) 
   *Adding Two-Digit Numbers (12+24=26) 
GRAMMAR: We are working on action 
verbs (kick, walk, climb, sleep, etc.), similes 
(The dog is as fast as lightning.), and 
contraction words (we’ll, they’re, you’ve, it’s). 

Well, our first week back was a success! We are back in action and ready to continue learning in second 
grade!  We took school-wide reading and math tests last week, and about 95% of our class increased 
their scores!! YAHOOOO!!!! Please continue reading at home with your child and remembering to fill out the 
BOOKIT calendar.              Make it a great day!      --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Friday, January 15 (End of Quarter 2) 
*Monday, January 25 (NO SCHOOL – TEACHER WORKSHOP) 

January 11-15 

Keep in Mind… 
*Please make sure your child completes 
his/her math homework when it comes 
home and returns it the next day. It is a 
huge part of their math grade!! 
*Also, we are continuing to demonstrate 
P.R.I.D.E. in school along with good behavior. 
Ask your child about this! 
*Winter boots are needed outside, but 
tennis shoes are preferred inside the school, 
so make sure your child has both!  
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Emily, Henry, Logan 
(Tuesday, January 12th) 

 


